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Message from NTBA's President,
Angelica Rosello

Dear Members:

Last month we held our first in person CLE
luncheon since March of last year and I
cannot express enough how great it was to
see 50 many of you again! We hope you
enjoyed the presentation and we look
forward to resuming our in person luncheons
in July and (fingers crossed) the remainder
of the year!

If vou have any questions or concerns, please
feel free to contact me.

Angelica Rosello

President, North Tampa Bar Association

angelica(@corteshodzlaw.com




Thanks to Sgt. Duane Benton and the

Behavioral Resources Unit of the
Hillsborough County Sheriff's Office!

Sgt. Duane Benton, Dep. Stephanie Krager, and BHCM Lauren Alston
of the Hillsborough County Sheriff's Office gave an outstanding
presentation about their work with the at-risk community members
within the mentally ill and homeless populations of Hillsborough
County at NTBA's June CLE luncheon. We appreciate their dedication
to improving our community through their hard work!




JULY'S EVENTS

Speaker:

Patrick Alesandrini

Chief Deputy of the
Hillsborough County Property Appraiser

will present
“Methods of Property Valuaton”
1 CLE Credit

July 8, 2021 12:00 PM

Carrollwood Country Club
Option to attend via Zoom

REGISTER

Attorney Roundtable Meeting:

July 15, 2021 - 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm

To be held in person only

LOCATION: Brunchies at the Shoppes of
Carrollwood, 14366 N. Dale Mabry, Tampa FL
33618




NTBA Thanks Our Annual Sponsors:

KYNES MARKMAN & FELMAN

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

%8| CORTES HODZ

Family Law & Mediation, P.A.




HANCOCK

INJURY ATTORNEYS

HancockinjuryAttorneys.com
813.915.1110

2 MileMark Media

Practice Growth Solutions
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Save These Dates:

Monthly CLE Attorney Roundtable Meetings
» August 12, 2021 « August 19, 2021
» September 9, 2021 » September 16, 2021
«» October 14, 2021 « October 21, 2021

«  November 11, 2021 «  November 18, 2021




Other Helpful Information:

Sponsorships:

MNTBA offers a variety of sponsorship opportunities. Anyone interested in
sponsoring the NTBA should contact our President-Elect, Gus Centrone at
gcentrone(@kmi-law. com our our Executive Administration, Tiffany Hanson, at
northtampabarassociation{@gmail.com and they will assist you in determining
the appropriate level of sponsorship to meet your goals and fit your budget.

Submissions and Social Media:

Hey Morth Tampa Bar members! Are you doing good things in our community?
Do you have a charitable or professional event coming up? Were you a
speaker at a recent legal education event? We want to know, and to share!

Tag @MNorthTampaBar in your Facebook post or send us a message with
some info and a photo so we can get the word outl We love to hear from youl

Profile updates:

To update your membership info,
email northtampabarassociation@gmail.com.

Listserv:

Attorneys - do you have a question or a notice for your fellow attorneys and
cannot wait for roundtable”? Email NTBA's attorneys at
listserve(@ntba.topicbox.com.

Follow Us on Social Media

Facebook: @MNorthTampaBar

Angelica Rosello, President

North Tampa Bar Association
angelica(m corteshodzlaw.com
Unsubscribe




